From: Rivers, Samuel 
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2016 12:58 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Gift from The French Pastry School

Good day Mr. Berlin,

16th Ward Alderman Foulkes accepted the following items on behalf of the City from Kennedy King College’s The French Pastry School yesterday.

· 2 pastries

· 1 apron

· 1 baseball cap

The items listed above will be raffled to residents of the 16th Ward at our November 19th Community Ward Meeting.

Sam Rivers

16th Ward Alderman Toni Foulkes Office

